
Association Missionary  

 

Association Mission Strategist Thoughts 

  

Well, the month of August has brought us some Good 

News and Some Bad News. The Bad News is the torrential 

rain from Hurricane Debby. We have had flooding, 

downed trees, impassable roads, and water damaged 

homes. And, yet, the Good News is that Communities have 

come together, Churches have opened their doors as  

collection centers and different Disaster Relief organizations 

have offered much needed help. Our own Savannah Baptist 

Association/Georgia Baptist Disaster Relief Teams have been 

hard at work removing downed trees and doing mud-outs 

of homes that had water damage. This is all hard difficult 

work; however, we are being the hands and feet of Jesus 

Christ for those who need help. Just because the water has 

receded doesn’t mean that it is all over. There is much work 

to be done. 

Pray and see where God might would use you in helping. 

Maybe, it will be through volunteering to be a part of our 

Disaster Relief Ministry. We will have Disaster Relief  

Introduction Training in Jesup Ga. on the 20th and 21st of 

September. You can go to the Georgia Baptist Disaster Relief 

webpage and register. 

 

 

Serving Him Together, 

Buddy Wasson 

Savannah Baptist Association Mission Strategist 

 

   

 

 

 

Please be in prayer for Flood victims of  the recent flooding 

from Tropical storm Debby 

   Marty’s Minutes  

  

 

 

Dear SBA Family,  

 

Volunteer Campus Missionary, Daphne Youngblood, her army 

of volunteers, and the BCM student leadership team are off to 

a great start at GSU Armstrong BCM this semester. Wednesday, 

they had over 100 students in attendance, including our first 

medical student, a recent graduate of UGA, and part of the 41 

first-time medical students at GSU Armstrong. Remember, we 

could not do this vital ministry of reaching GSU students,  

faculty, and staff with the Gospel apart from your prayers and 

financial contributions through the Savannah Baptist  

Association, Thank You!  

Please remember, if you or your church is not currently part of 

our weekly “volunteer ministry team” but would like to be, 

please get in touch with Daphne Youngblood 

at daphne.youngblood@gmail.com or call the BCM Center at 

678-564-4895 

  

Blessings! 

  

Marty Youngblood, 

Southeast Regional Cata-
lyst                                                                                                        
                                                                                                              
                   
Pastor Wellness 
c:678-925-7677 
  
Georgia Baptist Mission Board 
4295 Brogdon Exchange 
Suwanee, GA   30024-3980 
  

Serving churches to advance the Gospel… 

 

 

 

 

  Assembly News     
  

 

 

 

Greetings from the  Assembly,  

 

This has been an interesting month. With the tropical 

storm came a mess of broken limbs everywhere and  

one tree crushing part of the tennis court fence. That,  

admittedly,  was a lot of work; some of it is still going 

on. However, that doesn't outweigh the beauty of  

how God is using this property. We've had four  

groups out here in the last two weeks.  We also have 

multiple groups over the next couple of months.  

If you haven't scheduled yet it's not too late. Reach out 

and let's talk about how we can serve you.    

Dale Griner, Director 

Savannah Baptist Assembly 

Office: 912.772.3368 

Cell: 912.656.6570 

www.SBAssembly.org 

 

Savannah Baptist Center 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Please consider donating to our food pantry. We have  

distributed over 75 bags in three days! Our clients include 

families in our area as well as those affected by the recent 

flooding. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you,  

Stephanie 

Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, SBC                                                           

www.savbaptistcenter.org 

Donations are accepted Mon-Thurs from 9:30-2:30 

704 Wheaton St, Savannah GA 

 

Like us on to see current needs and info!  
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Happy Birthday To our Pastors   

& Spouses 

Rev. Jonathan Tillman 9/6 

Mrs. Irene Jones 9/13 

Rev. Andrew Dunkle 9/15 

Mrs. Sherry Harrelson 9/22 

Mrs. Martha Lee Vaught 9/24 

Rev. Erik Palmberg 9/26 

Mrs. Susan Palmberg 9/29 

Please let us know if your 

church has an upcoming event, 

announcement or job opening 

that you would like for us to 

post on our website! 

mailto:daphne.youngblood@gmail.com
http://www.sbassembly.org/


 

 

Ministers Meetings  

Monday Lunch Schedule 

 

September 9 

Lunch: Spanky’s Southside  

308 Mall Blvd 

 

September 16 

Lunch: Pirates’ House  

20 E. Broad St 

 

September 23 

Lunch: Carey Hilliard’s   

3316 Skidaway Rd 

 

September 30 

Lunch:  Sakura Buffet  

220 Eisenhower Dr. 

Savannah Baptist Association Staff 
 

Rev. Buddy Wasson, Mission Strategist                                           Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, Baptist Center                                             
Mrs. Connie Martin, Financial Secretary                                         Rev. Marty Youngblood, Baptist Collegiate Ministries 
Mrs. Tewanna Wommack, Administrative Assistant /Treasurer                                     
                             

Savannah Baptist Association                     
704 Wheaton Street                                                
Savannah, GA 31401                                               
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The Baptist Vision 

Calendar  
September 2024 

September 2, 2024 CLOSED FOR LABOR DAY 

September  9, 2024 Admin Meeting 9:30 am 

September 9, 16, 23, 30, 2024  Minister’s  

meeting starts back up at the Association at 11 am 

Lunch is after the meeting at the Restaurants 

listed. 

September 16, 2024 Baptist Center Trustee  

Meeting at 1:30 pm 

October 2024 

October 6, 2024 Pastor’s Appreciation Day 

October 14, 2024 Columbus Day 

October  20, 2024 Annual Fall Meeting  

5:45 pm First Baptist Church of Rincon 

October 7, 14, 21, 28, 2024  Minister’s Meeting 

at The Association at 11 am  

October 27, 2024 Day of Prayer for Associational 

Missions We are on Facebook! 
You can visit us at Savannah Baptist Association. If you cannot find us, email  
connie@sbassociation.org with your Facebook name: @SavAssociation . We will give you a “friend 
invite”. You can also send us pictures and announcements from your church and we will try to put them 
on our Facebook page. We would love to see pictures of VBS, musicals, ordinations, etc.     
  

All events are located on the Associational web site: 

www.sbassociation.org     

To unsubscribe from this newsletter please click on 

unsubscribe 
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All articles are due by noon on the 
25th of the month. Please mark your 

calendars. 

A S S O C I A T I O N  E V E N T S 

 

mailto:connie@sbassociation.org
mailto:info@sbassociation.org?subject=Unsubscribe%20to%20newsletter

